

NAME: _____
 DATE: _____
 TEACHER: _____

Written Test 04 – World English 01

1) Read the text about Becky:

Becky was visiting Aunt Agatha at her house at the beach. It was a beautiful summer day. Becky had built a giant sand castle that morning. Aunt Agatha took pictures of the castle to send to Becky's parents. It was a great big sand castle. Later that morning, Becky and Aunt Agatha went swimming in the ocean. It was fun to jump with the waves. Then, they went in the house and ate sandwiches and strawberries for lunch.



Becky wanted to play on the beach that afternoon. Aunt Agatha told her it was too hot to go outside without a hat on. Becky didn't have a hat. Aunt Agatha told her not to worry, she could wear one of hers. Becky tried on four hats. The pink one was really pretty, but it had a big bow in the back that was too long for Becky. The green hat was too fancy for Becky. She did not like that hat at all. The blue hat was nice, but it had an ugly bird on it. Then, Becky saw a big brown hat with a yellow ribbon on it. That hat was made of straw. It was a perfect hat for the beach. It was too big for Becky's head but she didn't care. It was a great hat.

Answer the following questions

1. Where was Becky?

- a. at the store
- b. at the beach
- c. at school
- d. at home

2. Who was Becky visiting?

- a. her Grandparents
- b. her friends
- c. her sister
- d. her Aunt Agatha

3. Why didn't Becky like the blue hat?

- a. it was too fancy
- b. it was new
- c. it had an ugly bird on it
- d. it was old

4. Why didn't Becky want to wear the pink hat?

- a. the bow was too long
- b. it had a flower
- c. it had a bird on it
- d. it was dirty

5. Why did Aunt Agatha want Becky to wear a hat?

- a. it was raining
- b. it was too hot
- c. it was cold
- d. it was snowing

6. Why did Becky like the brown hat?

- a. it was ugly
- b. it was perfect
- c. it was too big
- d. it was cold

1 Match sentences 1–5 with sentences a–e.

- | | |
|---|------------------------------------|
| 1 What should I visit when I go to London? | a We don't want to get lost. |
| 2 You shouldn't go off on your own. | b You should visit The London Eye. |
| 3 We should take a map with us. | c In front of the monument. |
| 4 You shouldn't forget to take an umbrella. | d We should stay together. |
| 5 Where should we meet you? | e It often rains in London. |

2) Circle the correct words.

- a) We has to / have to answer the questions.
- b) Emma has to / have to go to the studio.
- c) Do you has to / have to leave now?
- d) No, I doesn't have to / don't have to.
- e) Jay doesn't have to / don't have to wait for Emma.
- f) He has to / have to help Carrie

3) Write the sentences below in the present perfect tense.

- a) I saw a penguin. I have seen a penguin.
- b) Jennifer didn't finish her homework. _____
- c) Did they meet the president? _____
- d) Did Roberto visit Vancouver? _____
- e) I didn't clean my room. _____
- f) We lived here for a year. _____
- g) Did he swim in the ocean? _____

4) Answer the questions below according to your experiences

Have you ever spent all your money on the shopping center?

Have you ever cried watching movies? What movie?

Have you ever traveled to another country? Which?

Have you ever gotten a ten in Math?

Have you ever gotten a zero? Which subject?

5) Fill in the gaps in the following sentences using the First Conditional.

- a) If you _____ (not/exercise) and eat healthily, you _____ (put) on weight.
- b) If we _____ (go) to the cinema, we _____ (buy) some popcorn.
- c) If he _____ (go) to the gym, he _____ (get) quite muscular.
- d) If you _____ (not/dress) warmly, you _____ (catch) a cold.
- e) She _____ (feel) sick if she _____ (eat) too much chocolate.
- f) If you _____ (stretch) your arms and legs after exercise, you _____ (feel) much better!
- g) You _____ (get) stomachache if you _____ (eat) too much fruit.
- h) If we _____ (walk) there, it _____ (take) us about twenty minutes.

6) Write the names of the pictures below.



7) We watched a video about The Spacewalk, do you remember? Write a short paragraph about it.

Listening Section
Listen to the audio and circle the correct answer.

01) New Friends

<https://www.esl-lab.com/easy/new-friends/>

1. What is the woman's name?

- a) Jane
- b) Jenny
- c) Julie

2. Where is the woman from originally?

- a) the United States
- b) Chile
- c) Argentina

3. How long did the man live in California before they moved overseas?

- a) 7 years
- b) 10 years
- c) 17 years

4. What is the man studying?

- a) physics
- b) psychology
- c) biology

5. What is the woman's job?

- a) a computer programmer
- b) a receptionist
- c) a sales representative